
 

With the closing of all schools in Texas and the UIL spring sports being 

canceled. The TGCA had to make decisions concerning honors of 

student/athletes and coaches. Due to not finishing any spring sport 

season, the TGCA decided not to select any honors  

that would be dependent on a state champion. 


